
Dear RHHS Families,

Welcome back from April break! It’s been energizing to see our students return to school

recharged and ready to take on the final stretch of the school year. As we approach the months of

May and June, there’s a growing sense of excitement, anticipation, and reflection throughout our

school community.

This time of year is always special. As I’ve shared before, I encourage everyone—students, staff,

and families alike—not just to count the days, but to make the days count. Every moment matters.

This month’s newsletter is packed with important dates and updates, so please take a few minutes

to review all the information carefully. Let’s continue to support one another.

Warm regards,

Mr. John Fote

Principal

School Schedules



Daily Bell Schedule April Calendar

Dates to Remember

Please see the following important dates for the rest of the school year.

Art: Jack O'connell

Business: Marielis Ramirez

English: Griffin Myers



Family & Consumer Science: Grace Monte

Math: Angilyz Lopez

Music: Jack Scelza

P.E./ Health: Samantha Bozzi

Science: Maria Martinovic

Social Studies: Giuliana Guay

Technology Education: Nathan Addy

World Languages: Yujing Fang

R.O.C.K: Terrance Marshall

Math Team

The RHHS Math Team finished its regular season in March with a third-place finish in the Capital

Area Math League. The students competed fiercely against over 20 towns in monthly competitions

that challenged them in math topics spanning the entire high school curriculum.

Looking ahead, the season's top six performers have earned the opportunity to represent RHHS in

the New England Invitational Meet in early May. These students are juniors Anvi Bose, Vedant

Gosavi, Patrick Cierpisz, and Tanvee Powar; sophomore Tanisha Sahu; and freshman Rhea Ramesh.

We wish them the best in their next competition!



Rocky Hill High School Science Team Shines at the 2025 Science Bowl!

I am thrilled to announce that our Science Team made history at this year’s Science Bowl, held at

the University of Connecticut in Storrs. This event marked a true milestone for us—not only did we

have our largest team turnout ever, but we also achieved our highest placement in the past seven

years of competition!

After an intense morning of placement rounds, featuring 42 teams from across Connecticut, our

dedication and teamwork propelled us to an impressive 5th seed. This achievement is a testament

to the depth of knowledge and passion our students bring to the table.

Although we did not advance to Nationals, the experience was far from disappointing. The 12-hour

day was filled with brain-teasing challenges, camaraderie, and moments of triumph that showcased

the true competitive spirit of Rocky Hill. Our team proved that no matter the size of our town, we

have the talent and drive to stand toe-to-toe with larger districts.

A huge thank-you goes out to every competitor and to our supportive community members for

making this day so memorable. I look forward to next year as we continue to push boundaries,

inspire one another, and reach new heights in scientific exploration and academic excellence!

Environmental Club

The Environmental Club will be hosting its second Park Cleanup on

Sunday, April 27, at Elm Ridge Park from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Come out and help clean up the park just in time for spring!

Earlier this month, the Environmental Club also hosted an

Upcycling Event at the Cora J. Belden Library in collaboration with

the teen librarian. There were many creative and impressive entries, but the top prize was awarded

to a guitar made entirely out of cardboard.

Holi Spring Fling

The National Art Honor Society will be hosting the annual HOLI

SPRING FLING event on Saturday, May 3rd from 11am to 2pm on

the Auxiliary field at the high school. Come celebrate spring while

you throw colored powder or get a henna tattoo and more.

Youth Art Month

Members of the National Art Honor Society recently took down the Youth Art Month exhibition at

the Cora J. Belden Library, which featured artwork from each of the schools in the Rocky Hill

Public Schools—on April 1st, no joke! A big thank-you goes out to the library for their continued



enthusiastic support of this wonderful showcase of student creativity within the Rocky Hill Public

School system.

If you missed the artwork—or are simply interested in seeing more of what our talented students

have been working on—be sure to join us at the Spring Art Show, which will be held in the

gymnasium on May 20 and 21.

Trip to the Koch Institute for Integrative Cancer Research at MIT

On Friday, April 4th, members of the Anatomy and Physiology class joined the Pre-Med/HOSA club

on a field trip to the Koch Institute for Integrative Cancer Research at MIT. The trip included a

discussion and educational activity designed to illustrate the fault in our cells, exploring tumor

heterogeneity and chemotherapy resistance followed by a Q&A with a cancer researcher who

shared his work on the relationship between diet and cancer. A truly rewarding and educational

experience for all.

Scholastic Art Awards

Each year, students in grades 7–12 across Connecticut are invited to participate in the Regional

Scholastic Art Awards Competition. Schools carefully select standout artwork to submit, hoping

their students will earn recognition through cash awards and scholarships.



Out of the thousands of submissions received from across the state, only a select few are

honored with awards: Gold Key, Silver Key, or Honorable Mention. All Gold Key recipients

automatically advance to the National Competition, which will be adjudicated in June. This year,

we are proud to share that seven of our students were recognized for their outstanding

achievements in the Scholastic Art Awards. Congratulations to all!

Gold Key: Ceramics & Glass

Strawberry Lemonade by Kaitlyn Pereau: Teacher Mr. Wziontko

Gold Key: Photography: ASAP! Photography Intensive Scholarship:

Split light Portrait: by Madison Raboin: Teacher Mr. Hott

Gold Key: Digital Art

Self Portrait: by Evan Scheuritzel: Teacher Mr. Hott

Honorable Mention: Ceramics & Glass

Rustic Fuel: by Zachary Carnelli: Teacher Mr. Wziontko

Honorable Mention: Photography

Loki: by Alanis Cosme : Teacher Mr. Hott

Honorable Mention: Drawing & Illustration

The Morbid Truth: by Avery Fanning: Teacher Ms. Schnyder

Honorable Mention: Ceramics & Glass

Shrunken Head: by Samantha Lepsik: Teacher Mr. Wziontko

See the artwork here!

https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/fR91peSU3XLMz

CAS Art Awards

Each year, the Connecticut High School Fine Arts Awards honor two exceptional seniors from each

participating school across the state. These students are recognized for their outstanding

achievements in either the visual or performing arts, with excellence in their chosen discipline

being the primary selection criterion. In addition, recipients must demonstrate strong scholarship

and leadership qualities.

This year, we are proud to congratulate Srisha Sarsanwar, who was honored for her

accomplishments in the visual arts, and Jahnavi Keelu, who was recognized for her excellence in

music.

https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/fR91peSU3XLMz
https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/fR91peSU3XLMz


RHHS Winter Guard

Congratulations to the Rocky Hill High School Winter Guard for finishing their season with an

amazing 5th place performance at the MAC Championships in Trumbull.

13 the Musical



RHHS Drama Club put on a wonderful performance of 13 the Musical the first weekend of April.

Congratulations to a great show from all who were involved.

NCWIT Women in Computing Award

Congratulations to Ashika Sharma, Tanisha Sahu, and Rhea Ramesh who were honored at the

NCWIT awards on April 22 at Goodwin University for their outstanding achievements in computing

technology.



Emergency Medications- Please make sure all emergency medications and emergency health care

plans are up to date in the Health Office. If you have not picked up your plan, please stop by the

Health Office.If you carry medication, it must be approved by the school nurse. This needs to be

done annually.

MEDICATIONS SHOULD NOT BE TAKEN IN THE CLASSROOM UNLESS APPROVED BY THE

SCHOOL NURSE. THIS INCLUDES OVER THE COUNTER MEDICATIONS SUCH AS TYLENOL OR

ADVIL. If your student needs to take medication during school, please contact the Health Office for

the correct process and forms.

In School Illness-If a student becomes ill during the school day, they should report to the Health

Office and be evaluated by a nurse. The nurse will then contact parents/guardians for proper

dismissal from school.

Mandatory Physicals -10th graders, please be on the lookout for a notification from the nurse

regarding your mandatory school physical. Students must submit a health assessment in either 9th

or 10th grade per state requirements. If you are in need of one, a letter will be mailed home. Please

submit it ASAP if you were notified.

Sports Physicals - Athletes, please make sure your sports physicals are up to date with the school

nurse. The State of Connecticut Health Assessment Health Assessment Record record is used for

the form. You are not eligible for participation if your physical has expired. Physicals can be

submitted by email to garrahyr@rockyhillps.com or staggersa@rockyhillps.com or faxed to 860-

258-7646. Also, please make sure you are registered for the sport well in advance of the season

starting.

Tardy due to medical/dental appointments- If your student is late due to a medical or doctors

appointment please provide documentation from the provider to support this.

If you have any questions, please contact the nurse Renee Garrahy, RN or Aimee Staggers, RN at

860-258-7620.

https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/843186ffaee24a2da9bb73af6d4cdff4.pdf
mailto:garrahyr@rockyhillps.com
mailto:staggersa@rockyhillps.com


Absence Information

At Rocky Hill High School (RHHS), we believe that consistent attendance is essential to your

child’s success. Seat time equals learning time, and we want to make sure all students have the

opportunity to engage in their education fully. To streamline our attendance reporting process, we

are introducing a new method for reporting daily student absences, effective April 1st.

Moving forward, all student absences will be reported directly through PowerSchool. This change

will help ensure that all attendance information is accurate and up-to-date in one centralized

platform, providing both you and the school with a more efficient way to manage attendance

matters. Thus, the google form absence form will not be an active method of reporting your child

attendance. The google form at the high school will not be available after April 12th.

The instructions below to guide you through the process of reporting your child’s absence via

PowerSchool:

Steps to Report an Absence in PowerSchool: Here's the link to the public portal:

https://rockyhill.powerschool.com/public/home.html

1. Log into PowerSchool’s Portal

If you do not have an account or need to reset your password, please follow the instructions

on the login page.

2. Navigate to the Student’s Attendance

Select the student whose attendance needs to be reported.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j-6TrcVp1Pm0-uHxVlfCiQ~~/AAAAARA~/uHJZJhS8aYq6jh6t6VQ4iE5_4PsrVZPiWamRYrwaJEjMp3_Sx_HMNZsyUu0nWIpHldb6vTK1BHhBGLJI16d9ggKyisQnH9c2QdLWjxGSA2yuTX2L5PHQJMQtMAI706lpPKTlRRs7TXzQgv59sTwnUYIJCktlYlHj9jcR9bqdZYs~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j-6TrcVp1Pm0-uHxVlfCiQ~~/AAAAARA~/uHJZJhS8aYq6jh6t6VQ4iE5_4PsrVZPiWamRYrwaJEjMp3_Sx_HMNZsyUu0nWIpHldb6vTK1BHhBGLJI16d9ggKyisQnH9c2QdLWjxGSA2yuTX2L5PHQJMQtMAI706lpPKTlRRs7TXzQgv59sTwnUYIJCktlYlHj9jcR9bqdZYs~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/j-6TrcVp1Pm0-uHxVlfCiQ~~/AAAAARA~/uHJZJhS8aYq6jh6t6VQ4iE5_4PsrVZPiWamRYrwaJEjMp3_Sx_HMNZsyUu0nWIpHldb6vTK1BHhBGLJI16d9ggKyisQnH9c2QdLWjxGSA2yuTX2L5PHQJMQtMAI706lpPKTlRRs7TXzQgv59sTwnUYIJCktlYlHj9jcR9bqdZYs~


3. Locate the “Attendance Monitor” Icon

Scroll down on the left-hand side of the screen to find the “Attendance Monitor” icon and click

on it.

4. Click on “Report New Attendance”

This will open the form for entering the absence details.

5. Enter the Absence Information

Enter the dates for the absence. For a single-day absence, only enter the date in the left-hand

field.

Enter the reason for the student’s absence.

Specify if the student will be absent for the entire day or is tardy to school. (Medical

appointments require documentation from physician).

Enter a note regarding the absence. If the absence is due to illness, please refrain from

entering confidential medical information. In such cases, we ask that you contact the school

nurse directly.

Click Submit.

Verify Your Submission

Once submitted, please confirm that the attendance information has been successfully recorded.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement this new process. If you have

any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to the RHHS main office or

the school nurse. Please be aware that attendance cannot be submitted on the PowerSchool

Application at this time.

Note: Instructions attached. Reporting Your Student's Attendance in PowerSchool.pdf

Loss of Credit

Attendance regulations for full and half year classes and credit

information.

School Counseling Office

We recommend you getting to know your school counselor as they are important to your

academic journey at RHHS. The counselors names and assignments are as follows. Any question

please contact the school counseling department at 860-258-7724.

Students with the last names ending:

Class of 2025 - 2027, Mrs. Notarangelo A - D

Class of 2025 - 2027, Mrs. Carbutti E - K

Class of 2025 - 2027, Mrs. Bikowski L - Rf

Class of 2025 - 2027, Mrs. Russell Rg - Z

Class of 2028, Mrs. Notarangelo A - F

Class of 2028, Mrs. Carbutti G - L

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VfB5h8vAR780WR4IKyeZGA~~/AAAAARA~/FghDaDnL3oCjX1YjabgVdvvU6PxBp0eB6hMnAwiqqntZ0N6CLzH0_bM5WvSLMMBKYdw8T7LeZswsERMpvmb-U5BZNfz_pxfXi0dh7_IW_yWWNYXsxtReJVezSoLlq1n12ZfnrFfSgKCj7WwIOdiSLHGrva_JRn_LvDvjZs8pu0isGzDPGENhZCPCr6awG72Y_-fWhydSTb_6l4keoRpLyHYF5jNzO4TTwi0wqCXX28nizBEmDOOJinmS-VIDo8gWY9SjRy_EIwOn23bEddTVZXb7P37LRB3UrgrRXTub5VQHftvmyXWePmna6NKuCXRbu5dggvKugMeubM5NMfXETUW6hwFr_n4RKPXvDTPIC1i6kXM__ZM4UgsCwzUSzksVdpbOpyQRIeW-kqE5Qk3HWEA9DSvRXc_KaHa8pAH9aZwSXEHV0i6LVCS1_TPcaPCX1gMzOVKXYjLL175f1O_v_31WoX6eakm6cppP3092TFPNJgfPqY2OxfMEJbXC35CCMeMD58gUcEAh68hc3jKTtg~~


Class of 2028, Mrs. Bikowski M - Per

Class of 2028, Mrs. Russell Pet - Z

School Counseling Instagram: rhhs_schoolcounseling

School Counseling Website

Graduation Requirements

Graduation takes place every year for all students that are able to

satisfy all RHBOE requirements over the duration of their high

school career. In order to meet graduation requirements, students

will need 25 course credits and 50 hours of community service by

the end of their senior year.

Important Dates and Inforamtion

May 5 thru May 16: Advanced Placement Testing

May 21: NGSS Testing for Juniors (more information to be

provided)

June 3: Senior Awards Night

Advanced Placement Testing

Advanced Placement testing will take place between May 5 - May

16. Please see the schedule for more information.

Class of 2025: Senior Exit Survey

All seniors need to complete the Senior Exit Survey in Naviance by

June 2, 2025 to receive graduation invitations (which will be

distributed once they become available). Please refer to these

instructions. The senior exit survey provides counselors with

updates on plans after graduation (college, military, employment,

technical/trade school, gap year, etc.).

https://rhhs.rockyhillps.com/guidance
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1elix_Q_KDeST86wm5MaQN8aumHvrnn0A/view?usp=sharing
https://student.naviance.com/rockyhill
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1on4b4UAsBIQY482r6y_WtO3VTvpXMQcu/view?usp=sharing


2025-2026 Course Selection Process

Before the last day of school, school counselors will meet individually with students to review

schedules and resolve any conflicts. Changes to schedules can not be made after the last day of

school.

Juniors

During the course selection process, Juniors will receive more

information about post-secondary planning such as researching

and visiting colleges, starting the college essay, creating a resume,

and requesting letters of recommendation from teachers and

counselors. More information will be provided, but please note the

following important dates:

5/21/25: NGSS Testing

Community Service

As a reminder, students need 50 community service hours to meet graduation requirements. These

hours can be completed starting the summer prior to entering freshman year and must be

completed by senior year. Please return the completed form to Guidance as soon as possible for

hours to be entered into PowerSchool. A maximum of five hours can be for helping family

members.

RHHS Academic and Mental Health Supports

Please refer to the RHHS Academic and Mental Health Supports handout for resources for

students.

10 Mental Health Tips for Teens and Young Adults

10 Tips for Talking to Your Teen About Mental Health

Sports Information

Spring season is underway!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yMy4q2zZvsHgx05yTHlMFqo3o5LNRUvT/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kS8IEXDuNmYbj-43pbdEtMOz17-A7auP/view?usp=sharing
https://chrysalispsychiatry.com/blog/10-mental-health-tips-for-teens-and-young-adults/
https://jedfoundation.org/resource/tips-for-talking-to-your-teen-about-their-mental-health/


Spring sports have begun. Our lacrosse, baseball, softball, track and

field and tennis programs are all actively engaged in their various

contests. Be sure to check out their schedules on the CIAC website

at https://ciac.fpsports.org/DashboardTeamSchedule.aspx?

Status=0&SchoolID=132 .Select the sport you are interested in,

under the Rocky Hill banner at the top of the page.

Please come out and support our Terriers in a positive, encouraging

fashion. We look forward to seeing you out there.

Parent, Athlete Reminders

1. Sports physicals are valid for 13 months. If the student’s physical expires during the season,

he/she will not be allowed to practice or play until and updated physical exam form is

submitted to the nurse’s office. Be sure to check your child’s physical date.

2. First quarter grades have determined your child’s initial eligibility for their winter sport and

second quarter grades will determine their continuance in winter sports and their initial

eligibility for spring sports. According to the CIAC, “a student can not, at any time, represent a

school in interscholastic sports unless passing at least four quarter Carnegie units of work or

the equivalent.”

Without Officials, It’s Just Practice

In recent years, there has been a concerning decline in the number of officials across various

sports. This has resulted in limited availability of game days during the week and in some cases,

less freshmen or junior varsity level contests. The shortage has become a pressing issue that

threatens the future of sports. Our officials are essential. Sports officials promote fairness, ensure

safety and encourage good sportsmanship. They play a crucial role in maintaining fairness,

upholding rules and ensuring the integrity of the game.

Please keep in mind that officials, just like our players and coaches, are part of the game.

Additionally, no one can get it right each and every time, but we can always do our best. We ask our

parents, fans and student sections to support the game and make it a positive environment for

everyone. Your passion is admired, your support is needed and so is your self-control. Keep in

mind…without officials, it’s just practice. #NoRefsNoPlay

Clubs and Activities

RHHS is proud of the selection of clubs and extracurricular

activities it has to offer students. With over 30+ clubs and activities

opportunities students are able to be part of the RHHS school

community through their interests, hobbies and activities. Student

participation is strongly encouraged as RHHS clubs and activities

remain a vital part of RHHS overall experience and meeting new

friends. Students who have a strong desire to start up a new club or activity are encouraged to do

https://ciac.fpsports.org/DashboardTeamSchedule.aspx?Status=0&SchoolID=132
https://ciac.fpsports.org/DashboardTeamSchedule.aspx?Status=0&SchoolID=132


as long as they complete an application and have a staff member who is willing to supervise the

club or activity.

Click HERE to see a list of clubs offered at the high school.

Senior Prom Ticket Sales

Tickets for senior prom will be on sale from 4/28-5/2. Tickets can be purchased in room 1027 or

2056. the cost of a ticket is $80 per person. Please see Ms. Brzozowski or Ms. Fliss with any

questions.

Please pay attention to the following information about class dues. All students owe $160 for

class dues, which are used to help defray activity expenses, such as Class Night and Senior Picnic.

Since dues are applied to Senior activities, all students, regardless of when they enter RHHS, are

required to pay the full amount. All students are afforded the opportunity to fundraise to reduce

these dues to avoid any financial burdens that may occur. All money is placed in the Student

https://rhhs.rockyhillps.com/clubsandactivities


Activity Fund, and receipts are issued upon payment of dues. Receipts are required as proof of

payment. Information regarding the collection of dues and each year’s activities will be sent home

by the class advisors during the first quarter.

Students will not be able to attend events such as Class Night and Senior Picnic if their dues are

not paid for by the end of Quarter 3 in their senior year. While class dues total $160 for senior year

activities, a payment plan of $40 per year is required. Students who are not up to date on their due

payments can not participate in certain class events, such as running for a class office. Please

note that dues will not be applied towards proms, and there will be additional ticket costs to cover

prom expenses.

Class dues are a total of $160. To make dues more affordable, we ask that you pay $40 each

year and not wait until your Senior year to pay your dues in full. However, you are more than

welcome to pay them in full at any time. Cash or checks can be given to your homeroom

teachers or directly to one of your advisors. Please make checks payable to RHHS SAF (your

student's graduation year). You may also pay online via My Payment Plus.

Remember, to help offset class expenses, you may choose to participate in one or more of the

two school-wide fundraisers held each year. The more we sell as a whole school, the more

individual profit you make.

More information on fundraisers will be coming out soon.

Class Google Classroom Codes:

Seniors: 5kqlhdj

Juniors:5hlyeee

Sophomores: cgyzyj7

Freshman: jf3ez3j

RHHS Writing Center

Rocky Hill High School's peer-led Writing Center is now open! The Writing Center is staffed by 37

Writing Collaborators. The Writing Center is located in the library mezzanine and is open every day,

periods 2-9. Students can access the Writing Center Appointment Request Form via their English

Google Classrooms to book appointments.

RHHS Peer Tutoring Lab

Rocky Hill High School's Peer Tutoring Lab is now open! The Peer Tutoring Lab is staffed by 48

National Honor Society members. The Peer Tutoring Lab is located in the library mezzanine and is

open every day, periods 2-9. Students can access the Peer Tutoring Lab Appointment Request Form

via their Google Classrooms to book appointments.



**Important Technology Information**

This is a reminder that any time a student signs into their Rocky Hill school account using their

district issued email address, our filtering software, GoGuardian, begins monitoring computer use.

Thus, if students are logging in at home on a personal device, it is imperative that when they are

finished, they log out of their account. Please see below for where to look to make sure that

students have logged out. If they do not log out of their account, the monitoring and filtering will

continue on personal devices and Rocky Hill Public Schools does not want to be monitoring

personal devices. If you have any questions, please reach out to Danielle Galligan, District

Instructional Technology Facilitator, at galligand@rockyhillps.com, or Chris Guay, Technology

Director, at guayc@rockyhillps.com.

PAC Information

mailto:galligand@rockyhillps.com
mailto:guayc@rockyhillps.com


Meetings are scheduled for the second Monday of each month virtually. Parents will be able to

sign up for virtual meetings by emailing Mr. Fote. The purpose of the RHHS PAC is to create and

maintain a strong school to family/community partnership. Please email any questions regarding

PAC to fotej@rockyhillps.com.

Google meet information. All virtual meetings start at 6:00PM.

Link: meet.google.com/kaf-ovhb-xzu

Meeting Dates:

May 12

Food Services

This school year Sodexo is working to partner with local farms to bring in local products to the

school menu. Please reach out to Thomas Pia if you have any questions regarding the School

Lunch Program.

Email: Xenophontosl@rockyhillps.com

Monthly Lunch Menu

Check out the monthly lunch menu and nutrition information

Free and Reduced Lunch

Learn more about if you qualify for free or reduced lunch

RHHS Vision of the Graduate

Rocky Hill High School's promise is to deliver the very best

education that prepares students to achieve their own individual

excellence. Within an emotionally safe environment, educators will

foster students' academic, social and personal growth. We believe

Rocky Hill graduates are:

Leaders

Life Long Learners

Communicators

Civic minded citizens

Thinkers

During the school year, teachers will be incorporating the Vison of the Graduate attributes in the

courses they teach.

mailto:fotej@rockyhillps.com
https://meet.google.com/kaf-ovhb-xzu?hs=122&authuser=0
mailto:Xenophontosl@rockyhillps.com
https://rockyhillps.nutrislice.com/menu/rocky-hill-high-school
https://www.rockyhillps.com/foodandnutrition


PowerSchool

PowerSchool is an important method of communication at RHHS

and it allows parents/guardians access to real time information

regarding their child. For first-time users, you will need to create an

account. For returning users, school administration recommends

viewing and updating household information, contact information and cellphone/text options.

Detailed instructions can be accessed on the district website, Powerschool Information.

Newsletter Archives

Looking for something? Check out past newsletters here!

RHHS Principal Newsletter

Subscribe

Notice of Non Discrimination:
The Rocky Hill Board of Education prohibits discrimination or harassment on the basis of race, color, religious
creed, age, marital status, military or veteran’s status, national origin, ancestry, sexual orientation and past or
present learning disability, physical disability, or mental disorder. The Rocky Hill Board of Education provides equal
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The Rocky Hill Board of Education guarantees
compliance under Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Educational Amendments Acts of
1973, section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1991, and Connecticut
General Statutes 46a-60. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies: Amy K. Stevenson, Director of Special Education and Pupil Personnel Services, 761 Old
Main St., Rocky Hill, CT 06067, 860-258-7705. For further information on non-discrimination, please visit:
https://www.hhs.gov/ for the address and phone number of the office that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-
3481.

https://www.rockyhillps.com/powerschoolinfo
https://www.rockyhillps.com/powerschoolinfo
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1m4m8zrxS8fMbvX6USdN6Kxszvu4_dVDI?usp=sharing
https://www.hhs.gov/

